
Dear Greater Vancouver Food Bank Board, 

I am writing to share my concerns about changes to the Greater Vancouver Food Bank's intake process 
announced on March 2nd that will require new and existing clients to provide additional documentation 
in order to access food. 

Many of us have 2 or 3 generations in one household due the opioid crisis, asking for additional info is 
one more hurdle to seniors raising children. Many culturally stigmatize coming to get food and being 
ESL is another barrier. 

I'm hoping this information will be insightful and you take into consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Tracey 


